3/8/2005 10:33:03 AM
RE: Draft bulletin to insurers and agents on FR 4 and FR4a reporting

| think Eleanor is the contact at the DOI now. No need copy me on these E-mails.

>>> <|otte.Devlin@SCDMV.net> 03/04/05 12:38PM >>>
Some of the changes in the DOI version actually changed the intent of the situation. I've made some changes to
these sections and to remove the duplications. See if this is ok now.

Lotte Devlin

Policy and Planning Administrator
SC Department of Motor Vehicles
Office: 803.896.4879

Mobile: 803.609.4852

From: Lessia Lynch [mailto:LLynch@doi.state.sc.us]

Sent: Friday, March 04, 2005 12:21 PM

To: Lotte.Devlin@SCDMV.net; Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Cc: Dean Kruger; Eleanor Kitzman

Subject: Re: Draft bulletin to insurers and agents on FR 4 and FR4a reporting

Attached is a draft DOI version of this Bulletin.
Thanks,
LL

>>> <[ otte.Devlin@SCDMV.net> 03/01/05 05:10PM >>>
Please review and send me any comments.

Thanks.

<<FR4 March 05 bulletin.doc>>

Lotte Devlin

Policy and Planning Administrator
SC Department of Motor Vehicles
Office: 803.896.4879

Mobile: 803.609.4852
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